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Project No.  093003 Sale Date - 9/30/2009

It was the understanding of all at the pre-bid meeting that the lighting related work would be non-performed in an addendum, 
    however nothing has been changed yet.Can the existing plans be made available on an FTP site?

Question Submitted: 9/17/2009

    A: An addendum has been posted that addresses non-performance of the lighting related work.A: Existing plans 

    are available at the following link: ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Districts/D11/78478/Columbiana/

1Question Number:

 Ref. # 1 is for clearing and grubbing, however the scope of work has no notes pertaining to this work. Is the item for any 
clearing needed for sign installation  only, or is there another purpose for this? 

Question Submitted: 9/23/2009

 This item is to address clearing needed for sign installation and to ensure visibility of the new sign.

2Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


